
2009 Registration 
Dates For EVLL 

New Indoor Batting Facility  

The Leagues 
Indoor practice 
facility is now 
ready for use.  
The facility will 
be available for 
practice this 
offseason to any 

EVLL registered player who will be age 7 
by May 1st 2009 or older.  The facility 
can only be used with qualified & 
certified coaches that are registered to 
coach in the league.  If you have coached 
in the league this past season and would 
like to schedule time for your Jr Farm or 
Farm League players please contact Don 
Barner, President @ 856 691 7028 or 
mail@eastvinelandll.org. 

If you would like to have you child 
practice in the new facility please contact 
Don Barner @ 856 691 7028 or 
mail@eastvinelandll.org.  All players 
participating must fill out new player 
registration and medical release forms 
for 2009.  These forms are available on 
the league’s website: 
www.eastvinelandll.org 
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East Vineland Little League will 
hold registration for boys and 
girls (softball included) at the 
Fiocchi Field Clubhouse on 
Phillips Street.  All applicants 
must live on the east side of 
Main Road (Acme Side).     

Registration Dates 

1/31/09 10am-12pm 

 2/5/09 6:30pm-8pm 

2/9/09 6:30pm-8pm 

 2/13/09 6:30pm-8pm 

2/18/09 6:30pm-8pm 

2/21/09 10am-12pm 

Like last year, player registration 
and medical release forms can 
be filled out online and printed.  
They can be found on the 
leagues website:   

 www.eastvinelandll.org    

All children must be 
accompanied by a parent or 
guardian and must bring a birth 
certificate for proof of age.  Any 
child ages 5-16 years of age.  5 
years old before May 1, 2009 
and 16 years old before May 1, 
2009 are eligible to participate.  
Proof of residency is required 
(drivers’ license, electric bill, 
water bill, etc.) 

Please mark your calendar! 

www.eastvinelandll.org  

Special points of interest: 

• 2009 Registration dates announced. 

• Indoor training facility ready for kids. 

Volunteers and Coaches 
needed 

Coaches are needed for the 
2009 season..  TBall, Jr Farm 
and Farm League need coaches.  
If you are interested get a jump 
on the season by signing up 
today.  Contact: Don Barner @ 
856 305 9368 or 
mail@eastvinelandll.org  

EAST VINELAND LITTLE LEAGUE  

• 2009 League Officers and Board of 

Directors. 

• Coaches & volunteers needed for 2009 

2009 League  
Officers & Directors 

President, Don Barner 

Vice President, Cathy Jost 

Assistant VP, Jim Gee 

Secretary, Todd DeRuchie 

Treasurer, Mark Ronchetti 

Player Agent, Brian Caterina 

Assistant PA, Don Money 

Farm VP, Carmen DiGiorgio 

Asst Farm Div VP, Pete Ward 

Senior Div VP, Brian Stringari 

Senior Div PA, Scott English 

Safety Officer, Joe Ianni 

Umpire Director, Paul Janetta 

Information Ofc, Jeff Calabrese 

Director, Joe Caporale 

Director, Ron Capriotti 

Director, Kenny Farrell 

Director, Fred Hurban 

Director, Clifton Kennedy Sr 

Director, Dennis Koons 

Director, Richard Lupi 

Director, Ron Maccri Jr 

Director, Anthony Repice 

Director, Tina Ross 

Director, Lou Rothman 

Director, Carl Sutter 

Director, Vince Trovarelli 

Director, Jeff Valdiseri 

Director, Carlos Villar 

Director, Jim Walters, Jr 

Honorary Dir, John Bender 

Honorary Dir, Scott Edelstien 
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